
 

 

St. Croix County Trail Riders ATV Club Meeting 2/22/2017 

Call to order @ 7:03 p.m. 

The meeting started with 2 guest being introduced ~ Hilda & Earl Gooding.     

Minutes from the monthly meeting held on 1/25/17 were read by Secretary, Donna O.  Motion by 

Doug to accept the minutes and 2nd by Larry.  All in favor. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Treasurer, Jerry M. read his report and where the checking stands.  Motion by 

Tim to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  2nd by Roger.  All in favor. 

Trail Report:  By Trail captain, Doug ~ Nothing new.   Doug would like to mention at the last meeting 
that he stated no fall rides but noted that if someone wants to ride to contact him.  Some signs in the 
Village needs to be fixed.  Somerset going full strength.  There is no way to get into town of Somerset 
~ road into Somerset is a state highway. 
 
Alliance:  Had a meeting 2 weeks ago ~ in the process of getting maps to the printer by mid April. 
   
WATVA:  Still working on getting the funding back.  Working also on the annual meeting which will be 

only 1 day on April 29th at Rothschild WI at Stoney Creek. 

Old Business:  In order to discuss the ATV raffle a motion needs to be made.  A motion was made by 

Jerry M. to go forward with the raffle and to include 2 cash prizes.  2nd by Cory.  Then a discussion 

was started ~ some of the points:  Going forward with the raffle ~ it is this club’s 10th Anniversary; 

would need to sell 700 tickets to break even; license is in Greg’s name so he will take care of the 

financial end; can not pre-sell until the license is obtained which won’t have until mid March.  Jerry M 

called for a vote:  13 in favor and 1 opposed.  By the next month’s meeting the license should be 

received and a lock down on the price.  There is a sponsor on the tickets and 6 sponsors on poster.    

Larry had the Moose Lodge tickets.  Greg explained the Moose Lodge brunch to the guests being 

held on April 2nd. 

New Business:  Air-Tec is having a Grand opening on March 18th from 9 to 2 and they would like 

someone from our club to attend.  Greg will be gone but would like a couple volunteers.  Doug and 

Carrie volunteered.  Jerry H. to post on the website. Jerry H. asked if the club wants to keep the 

website going.  Roger made a motion to keep the website going and Doug 2nd.  All in favor. 

Next meeting is March 29th at Wildwood at 7:00. 

Motion made by Tim to adjourn the meeting.  2nd by Carrie.  All in favor.      


